DHB: Information disclosure about inspection conclusion
On 01 Jun 2020, Ha Bac Nitrogenous Fertilizer & Chemicals Joint Stock Company announced the inspection conclusion as follows:
Pursuant to the Documentary No. 785/ SGDHN - QLNY dated 27 May 2020 of Hanoi Stock Exchange on information disclosure as required, Ha Bac Nitrogenous Fertilizer & Chemicals Joint Stock Company (stock code: DHB) explains as follows:

To implement the directive of Prime Minister on a comprehensive inspection of Ha Bac Nitrogenous Fertilizer & Chemicals Joint Stock Company, on 10 Apr 2020, Government Inspector General issued the Inspection Conclusion No. 539/ KL - TTCP;
On 07 May 2020, Government Office issued the Document No. 3607/ VPCP - V. I announced opinion of Standing Deputy Prime Minister Truong Hoa Binh, agreeing with Government Inspectorate of Vietnam’s recommendation on the inspection conclusion.

On 25 May 2020, Government Inspectorate of Vietnam issued a notice on the Inspection Conclusion No. 779/ TB - TTCP for Ha Bac Nitrogenous Fertilizer & Chemicals Joint Stock Company. Full text of the notice is uploaded on website of the Government Inspectorate of Vietnam at link www.thanhtra.gov.vn/ct/news/Lists/KetLuanThanhTra/View_Detail.aspx?ItemId=134. 
At present, the Company is implementing the directive of the Standing Deputy Prime Minister Truong Hoa Binh and the contents in conclusion of the Government Inspectorate of Vietnam as required, and at the same time ensuring stable and normal production and business activities of the Company. 
